Nichola Meehan

From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: Wednesday 3 February 2021 14:22

To: Nichola Meehan

Subject: FW: Celtic Interconnector - PCl Scope of Application
For file.

Diarmuid Collins.

From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: Wednesday 3 February 2021 14:02

To: Rachel Kenny <R.Kenny@pleanala.ie>

Subject: RE: Celtic interconnector - PCI Scope of Application

Thank you Rachel.
Diarmuid.

From: Rachel Kenny <R.Kenny@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 3 February 2021 12:14

To: Diarmuid Collins <D.Collins@pleanala.ie>; Sorcha Skelly <s.skelly@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Una Crosse <U.Crosse@pleanala.ie>; Stephen O'Sullivan <5.0'Sullivan@pleanala.ie>
Subject: FW: Celtic Interconnector - PCI Scope of Application

Diarmuid/Sorcha

| have reviewed the proposal and recommendation of Una and | approve and endorse this
recommendation, and would ask that the Board advise the applicants of the acceptability of submission

Regards

Rachel

From: Una Crosse <U.Crosse@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 3 February 2021 10:13

To: Rachel Kenny <R.Kenny@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Stephen O'Sullivan <5.0'Sullivan@pleanala.ie>
Subject: Celtic Interconnector - PCI Scope of Application

Hi Rachel

Please find my report on the scope of application stage of the PCI for the Celtic Interconnector, following
email | received on 26 January in respect of same.

Regards

Una Crosse



Una Crosse
Inspectorate
Ext: 7233



